
CC: 2025 Participants Form 

 

Wednesday, February 12, 2025 

 

Friends, thank you for your continued support! I am extending a heartfelt invitation to participate in the 

Memorial Day Parade on Monday, May 26, 2025 commencing at 9:30 a.m. from Rocky Hill High School, 50 

Chapin Avenue.  

The parade will start promptly at 9:30 a.m. and will conclude at the Veterans Memorial Green for a ceremony 

at 10:30 a.m. (estimated time). Guest speakers, distinguished guests and parade participants will 

commemorate the day. In the event of rain, the ceremony will take place in the High School Auditorium at 

9:30 a.m. 

With the increase in the number of vehicles and floats, we encourage you to personalize and adorn your 

vehicle or float with patriotic flair. Consider incorporating elements that pay tribute to a loved one who served 

our country. Your personal touch will contribute to the meaningful atmosphere of gratitude and remembrance 

we aim to create during the parade. 

This event holds special significance as we honor and remember our Veterans who bravely served our nation. 

Your participation will not only add vibrancy to the event but will also demonstrate our community's unity in 

honoring those who have sacrificed for our freedom. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our co-chairs: 

Rita Chhabra: rchhabra@rockyhillct.gov (860) 258 2772 

Henry Vasel: hvasel@yahoo.com (860) 563 7141 

 

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation and appreciate your commitment to making the Memorial 

Day Parade a memorable tribute to our Veterans. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Lisa J. Marotta 

Mayor, Town of Rocky Hill 
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